
Consultation with Young People at Dale End play area 

Councillor Jill Tyler visited Dale End Play Park with IMPACT detached youth on one of their 
Wednesday visits as Ian from IMPACT had been talking to youngsters and they had requested to 
have a rounder’s pitch and football pitch marked out for the summer holidays.  Councillor Tyler 
engaged with several of the teenagers and committed to take this forward and discuss and propose 
with Gisleham parish council about getting this done.  The clerk contacted Gisleham and suggested 
that they ask their WDC Michael Ladd about paying for this to be done.  It was agreed and Waveney 
Norse were contacted to mark out the area.  Last Wednesday 18th July IMPACT visited again and 
were pleased to see this had been done and the young people were enjoying using it as seen in the 
picture below. 

 


